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Dear Sir or Madam 
It has come to my attention that the Govt is in the process of 
removing ID check for voting. I don't see why in this day and age we 
are reverting back to a system that is open to fraud. 
Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of 
identity before casting their vote. 
This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed 
to ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimizing the 
possibility of voter fraud. 

Thanks and regards 

Priscilla Chandra  

  Bayswater VIC 
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